
The holidays are a time when we gather with friends and family to reflect on those 
things that matter most in our lives. Having spent a year showcasing The Provo 
Advantage, we are thankful for YOU and the interest you’ve shown.

We couldn’t think of a better way to conclude our 2022 By the Numbers series than
with a little holiday cheer! Ho Ho Ho.

https://www.mayorkaufusi.com/blog/categories/the-provo-advantage
https://youtu.be/pM4T01r-HpU


2022 was a year of impressive economic momentum for Provo City. The Provo
Advantage is meant to be highlighting those successes right to your inbox. So while
we may be wrapping up for 2022, The Provo Advantage will continue in 2023.



HAPPY HOLIDAYS

And for exit music, here is Away in A Manger performed by Provo’s own Junior Maile.
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